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Guild of Australia

Ref: POLGOV AC-COM

24 July 2009

Dr Richard Chadwick
General Manager
Adjudication Branch
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
GPO Box 3131
CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Dr Chadwick

Medicines Australia Limited Application for Revocation and Substitution A91150 —
Interested Party Consultation

Thank you for your letter of 7 July 2009 in which you invite the Guild to comment on the
application from Medicines Australia for reauthorisation of its Code of Conduct Edition 16.

The Guild has examined the application and believe the improvements proposed for Edition 16
are significant and will increase the effectiveness of the Code.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Phillips
Executive Director  

National Secretariat
Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia
PO Box 7036, Canberra Business Centre, ACT 2610 Australia
Telephone: + 61 2 6270 1888 • Facsimile: + 61 2 6270 1800
Email: guild.nat@guild.org.au • Internet: www.guild.org.au 


	Page 1

